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December 18th, 1924.

Mrs. lorraan Holland, 
193 The Boulevard, 
Tfestmonnt, Que»

2îy dear Hr*. Hollandî-
I am this morning in receipt 

of your letter of December 17th informing me of the 
terms of the resolution passed at a recent mooting 
of the Montreal Municipal Chapter of :he Imperial 
Order Daughters of thé Empire, with reference to the
’Tar Memorial Hall which we hoped it "v0^1^be.p0®3^^

of HacTavish and Sherbrooketo erect at the corner 
Streets,

I am glad to hote that the 
Daughters of the Empire have not entirely abandoned 
the idea. Let me give them the assurance that when 
they consider the time opportune v/e shal- he v.qtj 
glad to co-operate with then.

With all kind wishes for the
success of the Order, I am,

Yours faithfully«

Principal.
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